

CONSTANT CONTACT

04/27/2018

CHINO HILLS 55+ CLUB

Volume 5, Issue1

Sharon Steuwe and I have approval to start a quilting group. This is one of the free drop in programs that the city offers. Our first meeting will be Monday, May 14th at 9:00 am. We are there to teach you so you do not have to know anything about sewing or quilting. If you did not receive an email from me yet then please let me know that you are interested and I will make sure you are on the next email.

Lunch today will be at Xavi (use to be Amigos) Cantina.

Would there be an interest in having a craft fair this summer?

I anyone has anything that they would like to put in our newsletter please let Gloria Grotefend or me know. Anything pertaining to 55 and older adults is welcome.

2018 Outings

- Tuesday, April 3rd, was our visit to the Bowers Museum for the American Visionary: John F. Kennedy 's Life and Times. It is a very interesting exhibit and I would encourage everyone to take the time to go see it.
- Friday, May 11th, we are planning another day at the races at Santa Anita Race Track. On Fridays there is free admission to the clubhouse/general admission and free parking. We will be carpooling so we will meet at the Community Center at 10:00 am. There is a sign-up sheet at the back so please sign up and lets have some fun.

I am looking for suggestions as to other outings you would like to do.

Next Meeting is May 25, 2018

June 1st is National Donut Day so we will be celebrating DONUTS at our next meeting and of course we will be having lots of donuts. Also our speaker for next month is Robert Ralston from One Legacy. Robert will be talking about organ donation and the importance of being an organ donator.